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GCSE and GCE A level reform
free online launch events

 

We are pleased to invite you to attend our free online launch
events, designed to support you to understand the changes to
Edexcel 2015 GCSE and GCE A level qualifications.

Event details

The launch events take place in September 2014 and will:

Explain the key changes to Edexcel 2015 GCSE and GCE A
level qualifications.
Allow you to gain an understanding of the new GCSE and
GCE A level specifications and the support we will be
providing.
To have your questions answered by subject experts. 

How to book

For more information about the events and to book your place,
please visit our website.

Learn more

 
 

 

If you would like to keep up to date with all the latest news about Edexcel qualifications,
please subscribe by emailing:

internationalqualifications@pearson.com
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Contact us
If you have any questions you can:

 

Advice
Key information for
international
centres:
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